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«I am Jesus my daughter. The whole world is under the
dominion and control of the human being who inhabits it.

Be my followers with my Word spoken to you in the Holy
Scriptures, to be able to move forward with this dripping.

There are human beings who want to suppress a large part of
humanity.

Stay united with Me Jesus Christ to have the strength to
move forward in this dark time, where there is no longer
love in the hearts of many of my children.

You have become worse than the beasts that live in the
forests. I Jesus did not create you to destroy each other,
one against the other, but to try to survive in the storms
of life that can happen in normal conduct. Some of you,
many of you, my children, have put Me aside or, even worse,
turned your back on Me, as if I, your Creator, had become a
distant symbol.
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You have removed Me from your heart and now you must wait
for I, the Lord of Hosts, to return to make this planet
Earth more hospitable, more human, changing your heart that
has become of stone into a heart of flesh. You have covered
yourselves with the deepest sin and this sin is like the
woodworm, slowly, slowly it has taken away the emblem of
the love that I Jesus placed within you, like your flesh
that covers your matter.

Children of this generation, return to Me on your knees,
before the King of Kings as I am. With unanimous cries
raise your arms towards the Sky and I, your Celestial
Father, will come to meet you, to calm all the cracks that
are within you. I come to restore order, peace, love,
because I Jesus Christ am the Eternal Love, the true one
that never dies.

Be ready, because you have not been given to know the day
or  the  hour.  I  the  Creator  of  All  will  come  with  my
judgment to judge you all. You will feel me in your heart.
You will hear my voice and you will come to die to have
knowledge  and  remorse  for  your  sin  committed  towards
others.

The punishment will happen as it has never happened on
Earth. I will withdraw a large part of humanity to Me and
when your planet is covered with corpses many of you will
envy the dead.

An evil era ends to begin one more suited to creatures,
where love will exist to expand it to everyone you meet.

Harmony will enter the hearts and the whole Earth will
acquire a new aspect. New heavens and new earth, like the
season of spring, rebirth after death.

And now my daughter, loved by my Divine Sacred Heart, I



give you my blessing and to all my children who read these
Divine Words, go into my Peace. The Most Holy Trinity. The
Amen».


